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I am opposed to additional taxes on any consumer item that adds to already burden 

personal family budgets.  If ODOT needs additional funding they should start by not 

building anymore multi million dollar sound walls along I5 and other highway 

systems.  There is also a need to reduce environmental aspects of transportation 

projects because the long term benefit of such wasted revenue cannot be shown to 

be real.  A look at bridge and other transportation projects constructed prior to the 

"woke" green movement will show no more difference in environmental affect than 

those being built today. 

There are monies to be better utilized in the current budget. Assess that before 

adding taxes. 

 

 


